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Sent via email 
 
 
13th March 2025 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 

Change of systems – From Edulink & ParentPay to Arbor 
 
I am writing to give some advance notice regarding the communication and payment systems we use at the 
UTC. 
 
We will be moving away from Edulink and ParentPay and using only ARBOR as of the 22nd April 2025. 
 
In preparation for this, we ask that parents/carers and students download the ARBOR apps.  There are 
separate apps for parents/carers and students: 
 

     
To ensure this process runs as smoothly as possible, we would greatly appreciate your help in downloading 
the apps in readiness.  A separate document is attached that answers some questions you may have.  If you 
have any further questions, please email enquiries@creweutc.org.uk. 
 
We will send a further update, reminders of the FAQs, and details of new usernames and passwords closer 
to the migration date. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr W Chitty 
Principal 
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